
SCHOOL PROGRAM CONTEST RULES

Life would not be the same if we did not have water. We use it to cook and clean,

companies use it to make materials like tires and clothes, and we enjoy it for

recreation. Our bodies are even filled with water! This school year, Birmingham

Water Works will bring attention to how valuable our water truly is. 

“A World Without Water” contest is open to all fifth-grade students in the water

system’s service area – Jefferson, Shelby, Blount, St. Clair, and Walker counties.

Students may create a poster using artwork with physical objects to represent

what a world without water would look like to YOU! Digital posters are not

accepted. All posters must be original artwork and include the BWW logo.*

1.

All entries must include the student's SCHOOL and NAME on the back of the poster.2.

ALL ENTRIES MUST BE SUBMITTED WITHIN 2 WEEKS OF YOUR SCHOOL’S VISIT!3.

A photo of your entry can be submitted to publicrelations@bwwb.org  and/or BWW

can come pick up the submissions from your school by the stated deadline.

4.

There will be 3 Grand Prize winners! Judging is based on creativity, originality, and

how well the submission expresses the theme, ‘A World Without Water’.

5.

*If your classroom needs supplies in order to participate, please contact the Public

Relations Department at publicrelations@bwwb.org. We will provide poster boards and

art supplies for the students.
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